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Easter egg hunt


It’s been a very short but busy half term!  Although it’s been cold we’ve managed to get as much fresh air as possible! 


Next week is the last week before the Easter holidays so all the children will take part in an Easter Egg hunt. They’ll all bring home some yummy treats!


Happy hunting and Happy Easter to everyone! x








Early Years Activity cards


I’ve found some lovely activity cards that I’d like to share with the parents of the early years children.


‘The activity sheets contain tips and ideas to use with your toddler throughout the year. By playing together you're helping to develop your child's communication and language skills. These important life skills will help them to develop their confidence and make friends. When they're older, it'll help with their reading and writing too. As you know, your toddler learns best when they're playing, so have fun!’ (surrey web)


I will send out one activity card each month and it’d be lovely if you could have a go at the activities with your little ones. I will send the cards via email but if you would like a printed copy please ask.








New phone number


I have recently changed my mobile phone number. As a reminder my new number is 07506704396.











Well done!


Evie – singing the ‘Turtle song’ all by herself!, Sam – Knowing his initial sounds really well!, Bonnie – getting very good and steady on her feet!!!, Hannah and Eve – excellent singing audition!, Stanley – Joining Beavers and telling us all about it, Emily – matching rhyming words in Rhyme Robber, Peter – Making books about football! Maisie – Reading us stories beautifully, Izzy – trying really hard with writing letters, Olivia – being very very helpful and kind!








Goodbye and Good luck


I’d like to wish Hannah Chorley who has been with me for nearly 4 years and her sister Izzy who has been with me since September, good luck in their new adventure! We’ll miss you and look forward to seeing you in the playground!












































